In attendance were: B. Spargo, Chairman; J. Bernstein, F. Carone, A. Cohen,

R. Cotran, F. Cuppage, G. Gallo, R. Heptinstall, V. Pinn,

C. Pirani, S. Rosen, F. Silva, B. Spargo, G. Striker.

L. Striker.

The scientific session of the Renal Pathology Club was held at 7:45 on the morning of 15 December 1985 in conjunction with the meeting of the National Kidney Foundation in New Orleans. The meeting, program enclosed, was exceptionally well attended and well received.

At a meeting of the Steering Committee later in the day, Dr. Spargo in the chair, some concerns were expressed about the large number of attendees, particularly the large number of nonpathologists, but it was decided to go ahead with a similar arrangement next year, again under the auspices of the National Kidney Foundation. The NKF will restrict attendance to registrants, and I have been assured that there will be a "short" registration fee for those attending only the Sunday morning session. The topic of next year's program will be diabetic nephropathy, to be organized by Dr. Liliane Striker. Drs. L. and G. Striker will also investigate the possibility of organizing a luncheon for members of the Club following the morning session.

The Committee extended Dr. Spargo's term as Chairman for another year, because there had been no program in 1984.

Respectfully submitted,

Jay Bernstein, M.D.

Secretary

JB:a

Enclosure

1/15/86